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We are pleased to announce that Vanderbilt's greenhouse gas
emissions are now 17% less than in 2008! GHG emissions
have also been reduced by more than 27% per person on
campus and by 35% per research dollar. A huge pat on the
back to everyone who is helping out by turning off lights and
computers, moderating thermostats, and using mass transit to
get back and forth to campus...we salute you! More good
news...the holidays are just around the corner, so be sure to

check out our Holiday Greening Guide for tips on making your

holiday events more sustainable! Other exciting events going
on this month include America Recycles Day on November 15
and the last three home football games of the season.
Additional information about the stories and events included in

this newsletter are available on the SustainVU website and

Facebook page. We are extremely thankful for you and all that

you do to make Vanderbilt more sustainable!

Andrea George, Director
Sustainability and Environmental Management Office
Vanderbilt University (615) 322-4551 | e-mail | Web site
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Vanderbilt greenhouse gas emissions
down 27% per person
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Environmental Management

Office (SEMO) recently
released an updated inventory

17% || 35% | 27%

of greenhouse gas (GHG)
emissions for the calendar
years 2005 to 2013 to mark
Campus Sustainability Day,
October 22, 2014. This report
illustrates Vanderbilt’s current

carbon footprint and provides trending information over the past

nine years.

Overall GHG emissions from the campus and medical center
decreased by 17 percent from the all-time high reached in 2008
and by 12 percent from 2005 to 2013, even though VU has
seen significant growth in square footage, students, patient
care, and research dollars during this time. When growth is
taken into account, GHG emissions have been reduced by
more than 27% per person on campus and by 35% per
research dollar since 2005.

Quantifying GHG emissions over time allows the Vanderbilt
community to better understand its own unique impact on the
environment now and in the past and determine the most
effective improvement strategies to implement in the future.

One major improvement already in the works is the conversion
of Vanderbilt's power plant from being fueled by both coal and
natural gas to being fueled entirely by natural gas. “The co-
generation facility conversion to all natural gas modernizes and
improves the efficiency of our plant and will also significantly
reduce our GHG emissions in the future”, explained Mark Petty,
assistant vice chancellor of Plant Operations. Read the full

article and see the GHG Report here.

Teresa Goddu Receives 2014
Chancellor’s Cup




SustainVU is extremely pleased to congratulate Dr. Teresa
Goddu who recently won the VU Chancellor’'s Cup for her
outstanding leadership activities in the areas of sustainability

and American Studies. Dr. Goddu’s Sustainability Project

provided funding for SustainVU’s 2012 Green Bag Lunch
series. Additionally, SEMO partnered with the American
Studies department on a number of the Sustainability Project’s
initiatives throughout 2011 to 2013.

Chancellor Nicholas S. Zeppos presented the 2014
Chancellor's Cup to Associate Professor of English Teresa
Goddu during a surprise ceremony Oct. 7. The Chancellor’s
Cup is given annually for “the greatest contribution outside the
classroom to undergraduate student-faculty relationships in the

recent past.” Click here to read the full story from MyVU.

SEMO has a new Sustainability Outreach
Coordinator

Please join us in welcoming Chelsea
Hamilton, our new sustainability outreach
coordinator! Chelsea joined SEMO
October 1 and can be reached at
chelsea.l.hamilton@vanderbilt.edu or
615.322.9022. Chelsea is a Vanderbilt
graduate with degrees in biology and

anthropology and will complete her master’s in sustainability
from Lipscomb University this semester. Chelsea was a former
summer intern with SEMO as well as the Go Green coordinator
for Village Real Estate Services. We are thrilled to have her on
board!

Vanderbilt Donates 35 Tons of Wood
Chips to Radnor Lake




VU Plant Operations groundskeeping department and the
Sustainability and Environmental Management Office (SEMO)
donated 5 dump truck loads, or 35 tons, of wood chips last
week to TN State Parks to be used on walking paths at Radnor
Lake State Natural area. These wood chips resulted from
downed tree limbs and tree maintenance on campus and
needed to be removed to prepare for the fall/winter leaf
composting. Instead of sending the waste to the local landfill,
the material found a beneficial reuse to help out a local park
and saved the University in $1000 in avoided landfill fees.

Reduce, reuse and recycle!

This beneficial reuse project was a collaboration between
Vanderbilt Plant Operations, the Vanderbilt Sustainability and

Environmental Management Office, Waste Management, and

Tennessee State Parks.

Nashvillians can save $804 a month by
riding transit

Nashville residents who

‘ ‘E ride public transit can save

$804 a month according to

NaShVille data released by the
MTA Nashville MTA and the

American Public
Transportation Association (APTA). The savings calculations
are based on the price of regular gasoline in Metro Nashville in
August 2014, average fixed costs that include insurance and
maintenance, and the city’s most recent average unreserved

monthly parking rate.

Vanderbilt also offers multiple options for alternative
transportation that can get you where you’re going, while saving
fuel and money and the hassle of finding parking.




More information on MTA bus services is available online. Read

the full article here.

Campus trees celebrated with new
website, mobile device tours

B

The Vanderbilt campus is 330 acres in the heart of a major
metropolitan city. Its lush, park-like setting boasts more than
6,000 trees and shrubs representing some 190 different

species.

Anyone walking the campus today might find it hard to imagine
that at its founding in 1873 on several tracts of farmland, the
university had very few trees. Soon after convincing Cornelius
Vanderbilt to found the university, Bishop Holland McTyeire

began to shape the physical campus through a massive tree-
planting campaign.

McTyeire’s efforts—as well as those of many who followed—
are celebrated in a new website, the Vanderbilt Arboretum. The

site provides a detailed history of Vanderbilt’s trees, information

on different species and where they’re located, blog posts

chronicling individual experiences and reflections, mobile

device-assisted tree tours, and more.

Read the full article from MyVU here. Get updates on the trees
of Vanderbilt on Facebook, or follow on Twitter @vutrees.
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For more information on any of these stories, events and more,

visit the SustainVU website at www.vanderbilt.edu/sustainvu or

contact the Sustainability and Environmental Management
Office at sustainvu@vanderbilt.edu or (615) 322-2057.




